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MEETING- The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 12 at the UAW 647 Union Hall, located at 10020 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio. The 2nd shift will meet at 1:00PM, 1st and 3rd shifts meet at 3:30

· STEWARDS TRAINING- The Stewards Training was a success. Thanks to Greg Pelgen for organizing it.
· BYLAW VOTE- There will be a discussion and vote taken on a proposed Bylaw change at the next monthly meeting on Tuesday, April 12. Be sure to attend.
· SHIFT CHANGE- Your Steward has been sent 2 forms regarding Unit Shift Change. One form is titled IAM Shift Change Opportunities , and the other is the IAM Unit Shift Change Request Form. These forms will also be added to our website(www.iamll912.org) under the FORMS tab.
· FIDELITY- There will be a Fidelity Workshop over 2 days this year, April 7 and 8. Your Steward has been emailed a flyer with times and location.
· FIRE ALARM LICENSE- Some Electricians are having trouble with the bill for their Fire Alarm License being paid for by the Company. Paul Cooper is looking into this.
· RUMOR MILL- There are MANY rumors flying around the plant lately. If you here one, please check with your Committeeman about it.
· UAW WORKERS MEMORIAL DAY- This years Workers Memorial Day at the UAW 647 Hall will be on Thurs., April 28. There are flyers placed around the plant with more information. 
· BREAK AREAS- The Company is still working on alternatives to our Break Areas. We’ll pass on the info when we get it.

“ Everywhere is within walking distance if you have the time.” Steven Wright

Respectfully Submitted,
Dan Havlin, Communicator
IAM Local Lodge 912











To join the IAM 912 Mailing List, log on to: www.iamll912.org       Also, like us on Facebook: facebook.com/IAM.912
